
23 July 2021 
 

MiLOC GROUP LIMITED  
("MiLOC" or "the Company") 

 
Further Extension of Reporting Deadline 

 
 
Further to the announcement of 11 June 2021, the Company announces that it has 
been granted a further 1-month extension until the end of August 2021, to announce 
its audited final results to 31 December 2020. 
 
This further extension has been granted pursuant to AQSE Growth Market Access 
Rulebook rule 3.1(2). 
 
 
The directors of the Company accept responsibility for the contents of this 
announcement. 
 
For further information, please contact:-  
 
MiLOC 
ONG Ban Poh Michael - Chief Executive Officer 

 Ronnie CHOI – Chief Financial Officer 
 

 

 
 
Tel: +852 2110 4221 
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Guy Miller 
Mark Anwyl 

Tel: +44 (0) 20 7469 0930 

 


